
PRIMARY 1 BOOK BAG 

 

 

 

We recommend that parents of new Primary 1 children purchase the Primary 

1 Book Bag for September 2020 instead of a school bag. 

This bag is the correct size for the books required in Primary 1, keeping books 

neat and tidy throughout the year. 

The children will only then require a lunch box (if taking lunches) and water 

bottle to be carried separately. 

 

To order your bag, please email mmcneany269@c2kni.net.  The bags cost 

£8.00. 
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